
 

 

REPORT TO REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

 

 

DATE: MAY 12, 2010 

 

TO: HONORABLE CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF THE REDEVELOPMENT 

AGENCY 

 

FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 

BY: MIKE KAMINO, DIRECTOR OF PLANNING AND COMMUNITY 

DEVELOPMENT 

 

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF AMENDMENT TO AGREEMENT WITH PACIFIC 

COAST CIVIL, INC., FOR CIVIL ENGINEERING CONSULTING 

SERVICES FOR THE GATEWAY 1 AND HIGH SCHOOL 

AFFORDABLE HOUSING PROJECTS  

 

 

The purpose of this item is to seek Redevelopment Agency approval for an Amendment to the 
Consultant Services Agreement with Pacific Coast Civil, Inc., (PCC) to provide civil engineering 
services for the City’s affordable housing projects proposed on the Gateway Church’s site at 
29646 Agoura Road (Gateway 1 Site) and the Agoura High School site.  
 
The original agreement was approved in December 2008 for a not-to-exceed fee of $26,800. An 
addendum to the agreement for $12,200 and another addendum for $20,500 were approved in 
January 2009 and March 2009, respectively. These addendums were for additional engineering 
services and the preparation of tract maps.  
 
The proposed amendment to the agreement is for hydrology reports for both sites, for a total cost 
of $7,300. With the amendment and the two prior addendums, the total not-to-exceed agreement 
amount is $66,800.  
 
The agreement has been reviewed and approved as to form by the City Attorney.  
 

RECOMMENDATION 

 
Staff recommends the Redevelopment Agency approve the attached amendment to the agreement 
with Pacific Coast Civil, Inc., in the not-to-exceed amount of $7,300. 

 
Attachment: Amendment to the Consultant Services Agreement (with Exhibit A)  
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